Click to view this email in a browser



The Sunshine Report: Online Transparency news from the Virginia Coalition for Open Government

January 2012

Greetings, Friend of VCOG!

The Sunshine Report

Please click on the image below to open a PDF version.

In this issue

The Sunshine Report for January 2012

Keeping track of the legislature

Coalition News

Recently on the VCOG Blog

- Not ready for their close up?
- Why we will oppose bill closing access to CHPs

Correction

The Sunshine Report: Online erroneously stated in its December edition that Sen. Edd Houck was the first chair of the FOI Advisory Council. Former Delegate Chip Woodrum (also a former VCOG board member) was the first chair. I regret (and am very embarrassed by) the error.

Stay up to date on access
Sign up for VCOG's daily listsery
on access and First Amendment
news from Virginia and accross
the country. It's free!



Legislature 2012

You can stay up to date with the bills VCOG is following in the 2012 General Assembly in lots of different ways:

YOU LIKE US! YOU REALLY LIKE US! (but won't you like us more?)

Name: Virginia Coalition for Open Government

Fans: **222**

Forward this email to a friend

- The <u>legislative update page</u> on VCOG's website
- Our Facebook page
- Our Twitter feed
- Our daily email newsletter (<u>click here to sign</u> <u>up</u>)
- Our periodic legislative updates and our monthly e-newsletter

Occasionally, we will be asking for help as we lobby for or against bills. The calls, letters and personal testimony of Virginia's citizens, especially constituents, really matter to legislators. We will tell you about bills we need help on, as well as committee meeting times and committee members who should be contacted.

Make your open-government voice heard!

If you find VCOG's services and resources useful, consider making a donation or becoming a member.

Your dues and/or donations go straight toward VCOG's modest operating budget and are 100% tax deductible

(a copy of our most recent IRS 990 and/or financial audit is available upon request)

Click to view this email in a browser

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Virginia Coalition for Open Government P.O. Box 2576 Williamsburg, Virginia 23187 US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.

